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As I recently mentioned in my monthly letter to the campus community, the continuing success of 
Mt. SAC depends to a large degree on our physical capacity to meet the quantity and quality 
demands of future students and of the employers and universities for which we prepare them.    
 
As you know, several vital projects originally identified for funding under the 2001 bond measure 
are now on hold due to escalating costs. Our objective remains to complete those projects and 
that requires new funds – probably from a second bond measure.  
 
To encourage community collaboration as we plan for the future, we are establishing a speakers 
bureau to carry the message of Mt. SAC’s achievements, goals, and needs.  I invite you to attend 
one of two orientation meetings scheduled for next week so that you can learn more about how 
you may participate in the speakers bureau.  
 
The meetings are as follows:  
 
Thursday, April 17 at 2:30 p.m. in the Founders Hall Dining Room  
Friday, April 18 at 8:00 a.m. in the Founders Hall Dining Room  
 
Refreshments will be served.  
 
Please RSVP to Jill Dolan, Manager of Community and Media Relations, at jdolan@mtsac.edu or 
ext. 6119.  
 
Thank you.  
 
John  
 
 
John S. Nixon, Ph.D. 
President/CEO 
Mt. San Antonio College 
1100 N. Grand Avenue 
Walnut, CA  91789 
909-594-5611 x4250 
jnixon@mtsac.edu  
 
 


